
Ferny Grove partial carpark closure
Saturday 19 February 2022 until late-2023
To support the Ferny Grove Transit Oriented Development (TOD), 22 
carparks will close in the park ‘n’ ride nearest to Ferny Grove Tavern 
from Saturday 19 February 2022 until late-2023.
This is to allow for future bus stop relocations and TOD construction 
works to occur within the station precinct. Please assist by removing 
vehicles from the affected area by 11pm Friday 18 February.
The multi-storey carpark that is currently under construction, will 
become operational in late-2022 and provide ample parking for the 
area.
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Ferny Grove station

Carparks closing

We appreciate your patience as we work with Honeycombes 
Property Group to support the delivery of the Ferny Grove TOD. 
For more information about the Ferny Grove TOD please visit 
fernygrovecentral.com.au

Ferny Grove Tavern


